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Redwood Bulletin 

Important Dates  
 

Inset Day:  

17th February  

February Half Term: 

20th Feb – 26th Feb  

Return to school: 

Monday 27th Feb  

Bleakholt Animal Sanctuary:  
 

The SFI 'Care' class are exploring caring for 

others, including what we can do to care for 

animals. We have contacted Bleakholt 

Animal Sanctuary and they are very grateful 

for the help we would like to offer. They 

specifically need the following at this time: 

 

Chappie wet dog food 

Butchers wet dog food  

Harringtons dry dog food 

Kitten food 

 

If you are able to donate, we would be very 

grateful.  Please drop off at Redwood school 

reception and we will collect and store them 

in G20, until we visit before half term. 

 

Thank you 

Hopwood Hall Newsletter: 

Please find the next edition of the Hopwood Hall College schools' 

newsletter below.   

It contains essential reading for school leavers, parents and 

carers. You can also find lots of information on their website 

regarding courses, careers advice and information for parents.  

Link attached below: 

https://mailchi.mp/97826e5068cb/news-update-from-hopwood-

hall-college-13512660 

 

 

 

  

Support  

Get up and Grow – fruit and vegetable growing and cooking, 

garden design consultation, horticulture training and workshops. 

Please contact Hayley on getupandgrow@outlook.com for more 

information and how to get involved.  

The Bond Board – help with opening bank accounts. Contact 

Rachel Culshaw on RCulshaw@thebondbaord.org.uk for more 

information and she will help.  

Your Trust (formally Link4Life) – New classes and walks available 

for young people, adults and older people. Contact Paul Gardener 

on 01706 926235 or email him on 

paul.gardner@yourtrustrochdale.co.uk 

All Aboard Education – Providing a holistic, therapeutic and well-

being experience throughout their sensory building. They provide 

sensory experiences for all, personalised education, birthday 

parties with a difference, family support and classes and much 

more. Please contact Laura on info.allaboarded@gmail.com for 

more information.  

Meet the Staff: 

Michaela Coward  
Teaching Assistant  

What do you like most about working at Redwood? 

Everyday is different, no two days are the same! 

What do you enjoy doing outside of work? 

Enjoying time with my husband and children, walking the dog. I love to style my 

daughters hair and play with make-up, oh and reading. 
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